
TELL US WHAT 
YOU THINK

Before leaving the event, please complete a 
feedback survey and hand it to a member of staff   
or post it in the box. Alternatively, you can view this 
information online on our website and leave your 
feedback there.  

If you have a question about the proposed project   
or would like to submit additional feedback, use the 
email address below. If you would like a printed copy 
of the engagement information for the proposed 
Speyside Project and a feedback survey, get in touch 
using the following contact details and we will post it 
out with a FREEPOST envelope.   

CONTACT DETAILS

Go to 
storegga.earth/en-gb/speyside-
hydrogen or scan the QR code to 
view proposed development and 
leave feedback.

speysidehydrogen@mottmac.com

0141 343 0969 

Mott MacDonald, 6th Floor, St Vincent 
Plaza, 319 St Vincent Street, G2 5LD

Thank you for taking part in our consultation. We�re 
keen to hear your feedback on our proposed 
Speyside Hydrogen development.

As we look to refine our development plans, we want 
to give you the opportunity to tell us your thoughts 
and potential concerns, so that we can address 
them appropriately at this early stage. This 
engagement period runs from the 8th of August to 
5th September 2024, so please be sure to submit 
your feedback during this timeframe. 


